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Councillor Greir Resigns from City of Parksville Council 
 
On July 11, Councillor Al Greir advised Mayor Marc Lefebvre he was resigning from Council due to health reasons. 
Councillor Greir was first elected to Council in 2009 and was re-elected in 2012 and again in 2014. 
 
Councillor Greir stated in his letter of resignation, “I have enjoyed my eight years on Council and have done my best 
to serve the residents of Parksville in an honest and positive way. I have felt honored to represent all the residents of 
Parksville, and only wish I could have accomplished more.” 
 
Mayor Marc Lefebvre commented, “Councillor Greir will be missed and I've always appreciate his frankness and 
positions on issues where he has the best interests of the citizens of Parksville at heart. On behalf of Council, we wish 
him good health and the very best in the future.”  
 
The City of Parksville will hold a by-election to fill Councillor Greir’s position on Council. More information will be 
forthcoming. 
 
 
For more information: 
 Mayor Marc Lefebvre   250 954-4661 
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